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Let God Speak to 

YOU! 
Communication is 

important in EVERY 

relationship 

http://pinerunchurch.org/reading-his-

word.html  . 

 We will be finishing up the Gospel of 

Matthew in the month of March.  The 

latter part of the month will focus on 

the last week of Jesus’ ministry before 

His crucifixion.  Palm Sunday will be 

the first week in April, followed by 

Easter Sunday.  This is a tremendous 

opportunity to refresh your memory 

on what Jesus went through for you! 

 

Take Time to 

Talk to God! 
 

What a blessing this past Sunday to 

have Angel Church back in worship.  

We have been praying for her 

recovery from stroke and rejoiced to 

see her able to walk with the help of a 

walker.  Each week we learn of those 

in need of prayer (sickness, accident, 

surgery, travel, job, etc.).  We 

encourage one another to pray for 

these matters and then give God the 

glory as He answers prayers! 

      

Get to Know 

 

       Your Bible 
 

 
 

Sundays in March     9:30 am 

 With Palm Sunday and Easter 

coming up, we are starting a new 

study in March that will focus on 

how Jesus fulfilled the Old 

Testament gatherings that God 

commanded for His people.  You will 

be amazed at the connection 

between these Old Testament 

practices and Jesus.   Our schedule: 

(Lord Willing)  

    March 1:  The Sabbath 

   March  8:  Passover (Part 1) 

   March 15:  Passover (Part 2) 

   March 22:  Feast of Unleavened 

Bread 

  March 29:  Feast of Firstfruits (Part 

1) 

   If you don’t know what these 

are—YOU REALLY NEED TO COME;  

If  you do know what these are—

YOU REALLY NEED TO COME AND 

SEE HOW JESUS FULFILLED EACH! 

  

 
Figure 1 "Numbers" 

   God has opened up our eyes to the 

significance of the book of Leviticus 

for Christians.  It has given us a 

greater appreciation for our life in 

Jesus; underscores how our 

relationship with God works and how 

we should live.  Other New Testament 

teachings have taken on greater 

significance as a result of our study.  

   As we head to the book of 

Numbers,  experience with us, the 

lessons that God has for us.  He 

has stated that “ALL SCRIPTURE IS 

USEFUL…”;  experience that for 

yourself! 

  Seeing God work in a teens life, 

helping them find their way, grow 

to seek prayer for others and find 

purpose is an amazing process. 

    We have recently added a 

second study for a nearby family 

on Wednesday Nights.  This is such 

an encouraging time to see the 

hunger and desire for God’s Word! 

     

Teen Training—

Thursdays  @ 7 pm 

  

 

    Volunteer help to get things 

taken care of at the church is such 

a blessing.   Office work, repairs, 

cleaning and more is done! 

 

 

    GOD CONTINUES TO BLESS! 
     All bills are paid, did not have to 

borrow anything from savings (second 

month in a row), and we enter March 

with utilities ALREADY paid for the 

month!   We praise God for how He is 

providing.  Many have increased their 

giving.  Then we receive unexpected 

gifts (one was from a community 

foundation in Tennessee!).  We also 

praise God for the savings that He 

provides through volunteers. 

     So, are we set?   No;  keep praying!  

We have not been able to set aside 

money for the annual insurance bill in 

August, like we had hoped for, let 

alone build a little “emergency fund” 

for repairs and maintenance that 

comes up.  We still have a long ways 

to go; but we are seeing each week, 

that God is providing and know that if 

we remain faithful; He will take care 

of these others matters in His time! 

   Keep praying and giving as God 

blesses! 
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